
Cabinet       Meeting: 18 September 2024 
 

CITY REGION SUSTAINABLE TRANSPORT SETTLEMENTS 
– A6 CORRIDOR IMPROVING JOURNEYS 

 
Report of the Director of Place Management 

 
 
1.   ADDENDUM REPORT 
 
1.1 The substantive report for this item was published on Tuesday, 10 September 

in advance of the meeting of the Central Stockport Area Committee that was 
due to take place on Thursday, 12 September 2024. 
 

1.2 Section 7 of that report stated that the response of the Central Stockport Area 
Committee to the recommendations of the Communities & Transport Scrutiny 
Committee would be circulated as soon as practicable after that meeting had 
taken place. 
 

1.3 The Central Stockport Area Committee has now agreed to endorse the 
recommendations from the Communities and Transport Scrutiny Committee 
meeting and recommended approval of the scheme recommendations 
affecting their area subject to those scrutiny recommendations. 
 

2. RECOMMENDATION 
 
2.1 The Cabinet is recommended to consider the above response as part of its 

consideration of the ‘City Region Sustainable Transport Settlements– A6 
Corridor Improving Journeys’ item. 

 
BACKGROUND PAPERS 
 
There are none 
 
Anyone wishing to inspect the above background papers or requiring further 
information should contact Sue Stevenson on Tel: 0161-474-4351 or by email on 
sue.stevenson@stockport.gov.uk 

 


